
 

 
 
 

 
January 6, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
Brian Burgos 
MRP Program Manager 
Electric Power Research Institute 
3420 Hillview Avenue 
Palo Alto, CA  94304 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR MRP-228, REVISION 4 
 
Dear Mr. Burgos: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to request that the Electric Power Research Institute provide 

MRP-228, Revision 4, “Materials Reliability Program:  Inspection Standard for Pressurized 

Water Reactor Internals—2020 Update.”  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at Joseph.Holonich@nrc.gov. 

 Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
 

 Joseph J. Holonich, Senior Project Manager 
 Licensing Processes Branch 
 Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
 Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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